
 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 

PROPOSED SHARED-USE PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLE PATHS – BEDGROVE PARK, 
AYLESBURY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Buckinghamshire Council as the local highway authority under Section 
65 of the Highways Act 1980 and Section 3 (1) of the Cycle Tracks Act 1984, having undertaken the 
consultations required by Regulation 3 of the Cycle Tracks Regulations 1984 and all other enabling powers, 
proposes to convert sections of existing footway to shared-use pedestrian and cycle paths as shown in the 
map below: 

 
 
A copy of the plan showing the length of footways affected, together with a copy of the Council’s Statement 
of Reasons for these proposals may be inspected Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm at 
Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, 
Buckinghamshire, HP20 1UA. 

Further details are also available on the website Your Voice Bucks – Citizen Space 

(https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/), and search for ‘Bedgrove Park Cycleway Improvements’. 

Comments and objections on the proposals (together with the grounds of any objection) must be sent in 

writing by 11:59pm on Friday 19th September 2025 to the Design Services Team, Council Access Plus, 

Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1UA, or you can email us your 

response to highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk, with the subject ‘Bedgrove Park Cycleway 

Improvements’. 

 
Dated 22nd August 2025 

 
 

 

Consultation QR Code 

https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/
mailto:highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

